
 

For Local 8 Members at Cornish College of the Arts 
June 30, 2023 

   

Our First Union Contract with Cornish was 
Ratified Unanimously 
 

Congratulations! 
 

 
 
The new Collec�ve Bargaining Agreement with Cornish will be produced and signed by 
both the Union and Cornish Bargaining Teams. Copies should be ready for distribu�on 
by the end of the month. 
 
Pay checks that include your new wage rates and retro pay back to September 1, 2022, 
should be distributed at the end of July.  



 
In the meantime, all terms and conditions of the contract are in 
effect. If you need any assistance from the Union, please contact 
either Erin Adamson at erin@opeiu8.org 253-973-7392 or Patrick 
Pedersen at patrick@opeiu8.org 206-604-5930.  
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